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It has been a fantastic first week of the school year and the children
have returned to school brilliantly.  Throughout the last few days, the

children have demonstrated excellent behaviour and a positive attitude
towards learning.  We are especially proud of our little pears in Red

class who have been so grown up and taken everything in their stride. 

Pear Tree in the News!

Once again, Pear Tree
made the news in August

for their generous
donations to the BeBook
charity, which provides

books to restock
libraries in Ukraine.  This

kind act also formed
part of the children’s

Citizenship Award.  Well
done to everyone

involved!

Your PTA Needs You!
Do you feel able to offer some free time to support Pear Tree’s
PTA? Our PTA works hard to raise money to support the school

and provide fantastic resources and opportunities for your
children.  If you feel you can help in any way, please contact

pta@peartreeprimary.co.uk



Out of this World!
Indigo had a fantastic first day taking part in their own

version of a 'Space Race' with balloons and space glasses-
it was fast and competitive! Then they enjoyed a space
cafe and had biscuits and juice/milk while sharing space

themed books.



Early Years We are very proud of our new
Early Years provision in Red

class.  The children have loved
playing in it this week.  These

new resources will support the
children in their development as
well as helping them to develop

a love of learning.
Thank you to all staff for their

hard work in providing this
wonderful environment. 



Class PE Days

Red Class Friday

Orange Class Monday & Wednesday

Yellow Class Tuesday & Friday

Green Class Wednesday & Friday

Blue Class Monday & Friday

Indigo Class Tuesday & Thursday

Violet Class Tuesday & Thursday

Week commencing: 08.09.25

PE Days



Important Dates:
09.09.25 - Meet the Teacher - Orange - 4:30pm            
                                                          Yellow - 5:00pm
10.09.25 - Meet the Teacher - Green - 4:30pm 
                                                          Blue - 5:00pm
11.09.25 - Meet the Teacher - Indigo - 4:30pm 
                                                          Violet - 5:00pm
16.09.25 - Year 6 swimming begins
16.09.25 - Reception Phonics Evening, 5pm
26.09.25 - MacMillan Coffee Morning 

Snack T imes
Thank you for your understanding around the
changes in snack menu.  This has helped our

playtimes to run much more smoothly.  While we
appreciate that cash is not something we tend to
have to hand nowadays, if you do have the right

change to send in for your child’s toast, this would
be greatly appreciated.

After School Clubs
The following after

school clubs will start
next week:

Wednesday -
Nantwich Town
Football - Orange &
Yellow Classes,

       Drama - KS2
Thursday - Dodgeball
- KS2
Friday - Multisports -
KS1 

Choir will start w/b 15
September (further

communication to follow)

th

Please can we ensure that
children bring a coat to

school.  Despite our
wonderful British weather, we

do try to get the children
outside as much as possible.

Reading Diaries

Your child will have
brought home their
reading diary which
should be used to

record their reading at
home.  Please take time

to read and sign the
first few pages which

detail everyone’s
responsibilities in our
pupil-teacher-parent

partnership.

Join us on Friday 26
September for our MacMillan

Coffee Morning at 9am to
help raise funds for

MacMillan Cancer Support.
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